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Meeting #4    February 5, 2014    S724 
 
 

Minutes 
 

Present: Michael George, Michael Hutmaker, Harry Mars, Ivelisse Rodriguez, Rofiqul Rubel 
Absent: Winston Aitken, Eugenio Barrios, Hicee Globio, Andrew Levy, 
 

1. Reviewed and accepted minutes from previous meeting 
2. Open Discussion 

- Professor George indicated that in an effort to reduce book costs, the Math 
Department is using online books and modules and that the Math adjuncts are 
mandated to use these tools.  

- Harry Mars presented data and recommendations to review the eligibility for students 
to run and participate in the Student Government Association (SGA). The committee 
will review the data and provide feedback and make a recommendation to the College 
Council at the next meeting regarding this issue. 

- The committee discussed the possibility of providing notices through CUNYfirst 
when professors are changed from the advertised courses. In additional notices would 
be helpful when classes are dropped due to low enrollment and priority given to those 
students to get into another section. The committee will reach out to the Registrar to 
discuss these suggestions. 
 

3. Meeting adjourned. 

 




